
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Vice-Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 October 2021 

   

Question (1) On what date did the Vice-Convener first become aware of 

the decision of officers to review those residents who are 

registered for assisted waste collections? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Was the Vice-Convener consulted on either the need for a 

review or the process which was proposed to be 

undertaken? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If the Vice-Convener was consulted, did she approve of the 

review and processes proposed? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Specifically, did the Vice-Convener consent to the intention 

to remove someone from assisted collections if they did not 

reply to either of the two letters? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) What is the Vice-Convener’s current view on (a) the need for 

the review and (b) the processes being proposed for the 

review? 

Answer (5)  

   

   

 
 


